
March 18, 2021 
 
Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
I am writing you to show my support of SB 212. 
 
I do not consent to my children being a part of a trial of the covid-19 vaccine.  It should 
be the choice of parents to what is the best decision for their children not the 
government.  
 
Please support this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dawn Moore 
 


